
EDITORIAL 

Taking over a going concern can be daunting, but Dr Doreen Waugh, the 
out going editor, has made my task easier by having set a great deal of the 
work in train before relinquishing office. I am grateful to her for that; and, 
like all our other Society members, I am grateful to her for her successful 
stewardship of the journal. 

With the exception of Ms Edgington's contribution all the articles included 
in this volume are papers read to the Society in the last two years. Most of 
them were delivered at the Iona conference in April 1989. 

Since no book reviews were included in the previous issue, this one 
contains a fairly large review section. 

Irene Scobbie 


